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NCC to build police headquarters outside Oslo for SEK 202 
million 
 
NCC Construction AS in Norway has entered into a partnering agreement with Entra-
selskapet Kjørboparken AS concerning construction of a new police headquarters in 
Bærum, west of Oslo. The assignment is worth approximately SEK 202 million. 
 
Bærum police station will move to the newly constructed building, which will also include 
renovated premises. Construction will begin in the autumn and the tenant is scheduled to 
relocate during the first quarter of 2009. 
 
The new office building, including garage facilities, will cover approximately 4,600 square 
meters of floor space. NCC will also renovate two existing office buildings with total floor 
space of 7,500 square meters.  
 
Partnering is a structured cooperation format applied in the construction industry, whereby the 
developer, consultants and contractors jointly resolve construction assignments through open 
and trusting cooperation in which each party contributes complementary professional 
knowledge throughout all stages of the project. 
 
Order registration will take place in the fourth quarter of 2007.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Ulf Thorné, Press Relations Manager, NCC Group, +46 (0)8 585 523 46, +46 (0)70 214 77 27 
 
 
 
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.info 
 
NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 
2006 sales of SEK 56 billion, with 22,000 employees.  


